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Welsh Government Consultation                                                           

– Draft National Development Framework 

Welsh Government has just (15 November) concluded a formal consultation on the 

draft National Development Framework (NDF), which will set the direction for 

development in Wales from 2020 to 2040. The draft NDF addresses national 

priorities through the planning system, including: 

 sustaining and developing a vibrant economy; 

 decarbonisation;  

 developing resilient ecosystems; and 

 improving the health and well-being of our communities. 

Details of the consultation are available here: 

https://gov.wales/sites/default/files/consultations/2019-10/draft-national-

development-framework-consultation-document.pdf 

Swansea Council’s response to the draft NDF raised specific points regarding Areas 

of Outstanding Natural Beauty (AONB): 

https://gov.wales/sites/default/files/consultations/2019-10/draft-national-development-framework-consultation-document.pdf
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